
 

 Date: 1 July 2021  
 
Our Ref: HXW 
 
Reply to: Mrs Wilkinson 
 
At: Borough Road Centre 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Purchasing Academy Uniform 
 
As the end of the school year approaches, we know many parents will be looking 
to purchase uniform for September. All Paignton Academy uniform can be 
purchased via swischoolwear.co.uk and our suppliers have asked that we 
communicate the following information to you: 
 
Since 2020, Covid-19 has impacted the supply chain of school wear around the 
world leading to major service challenges throughout the industry. This has been 
exasperated by the global shipping issues that have impacted our supply chain 
and caused more delays.  
 
We are confident that all orders placed before our recommended date of Monday 
2nd August 2021 will be delivered before the start of term. However, it is possible 
that a small number of orders placed during June and July may take longer than 
our normal 3-5 working days. We are doing everything we can to get all of your 
remaining stock in place as soon as possible. If over the next few months we start 
to see any issues with particular items we will do our utmost to notify you. 
 
We strongly recommend that orders are placed as soon as possible; orders for 
skirts which are outside the sizes available online must be ordered via 
skirt@paigntonacademy.org by Monday 19th July. Please also be aware that SWI 
are offering incentives to customers who purchase uniform in July. Further 
information can be found here:  
www.swischoolwear.co.uk/parentguide 
 
We also have a few items of uniform available on our Academy shop at 
significantly reduced prices. This is brand new uniform but is old stock, bearing 
the old Academy logo – it is still acceptable Paignton Academy uniform. Orders 
will be fulfilled on a first come, first served basis and stock is limited. At the time 
of writing our stock list is as follows: 

http://www.swischoolwear.co.uk/
mailto:skirt@paigntonacademy.org
http://www.swischoolwear.co.uk/parentguide


 

 

Item Price Qt 

Boys Blazers   

26" £17.29 1 

28" £17.29 1 

52" £17.88 1 

Girls Blazers   

29" £17.29 1 

46" £17.88 1 

48" £17.88 2 

50" £17.88 2 

Girls Skirts   

26w x 20l £5.34 26 

24w x 24l £7.03 2 

22w x 24l £7.03 2 

38w x 22l £8.00 12 

40w x 22l £8.00 7 

42w x 22l £8.00 2 

Boys Vapour P.E. Tops   

26/28" £6.81 2 

  
 
If you wish to purchase any of these, please visit the Academy website 
paigntonacademy.org, scroll down to the bottom of the Home page and click on 
Academy Shop.  
 
From September, all students will be required to wear their correct House tie (i.e. 
not a coloured tie pin). A complete list of our Academy uniform requirements and 
compulsory equipment list can be found under Parents’ Information, Uniform & 
Equipment, or by following this link: 
paigntonacademy.org/uniform/ 
 
Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child adheres to our 
uniform policy. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Helen Wilkinson 
Assistant Head of School 

http://www.paigntonacademy.org/
https://www.paigntonacademy.org/uniform/

